

P.O. Box 255, Shawano, WI 54166 715.280.1110 shawanofoundation.org info@shawanofoundation.org

June 29, 2017

Never Forgotten Honor Flight, Inc. P.O. Box 5056 Wausau, WI 54402-5056

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Char Larsen Chair

Melissa Wegner Treasurer

Nancy Smith Secretary

Gail Bartz

Curt Knoke

Richard Menning

Ion Mevers

Nina Rouse

Todd Swedberg

Consultant Todd Raether

Curt Detjen
President/CEO
Community Foundation
for the Fox Valley Region

Dear Friends:

Enclosed is a check in the amount of \$500.00 from the *Ralph and Helene Schroeder Tigerton Community Fund* designated for local vet trip to Washington DC. For your publications and correspondence, please refer to this award as a grant from the *Ralph and Helene Schroeder Tigerton Community Fund*, within the Shawano Area Community Foundation.

The IRS stipulates that no tangible goods or benefits are received from this charitable distribution, and that this gift not be used to satisfy a pledge or personal financial obligation.

No tax receipt is required to be sent to the *Ralph and Helene Schroeder Tigerton Community Fund* for this grant. However, if you wish to express your appreciation you may send a letter to the *Ralph and Helene Schroeder Tigerton Community Fund* in care of the Community Foundation, 4455 W. Lawrence St., Appleton, WI 54914.

The Shawano Area Community Foundation, an affiliate of the Community Foundation for the Fox Valley Region, Inc., is pleased to be the vehicle to help donors accomplish their charitable goals. Together, we strive to preserve and enhance the high quality of life in the Shawano area now and for generations to come.

Most Sincerely,

Char Larsen

Char Larsen

Chair

Shawano Area Community Foundation

Annamarie Engelhard

Vice President of Donor Services

and Development

Community Foundation for the

Fox Valley Region, Inc.